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Attachment 1 Tallygaroopna West - Bunbartha Road - LOCALITY PLAN for Council Report

LOCALITY PLAN

Tallygaroopna West — Bunbartha Road (shown by yellow Line)

Following changes approved, in principle, by the Office of Geographic Names (OGN)

Replace this section - Continue McKenzie Road West from Kerrs Road to Barmah Shepparton Road.
Replace this section - Continue Zeerust Church Rd to McKenzie Road West
Replace this section - Bowey Road would now start from GV Highway and run through to Barmah Shepparton Rd
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Attachment 2 Tallygaroopna West Bunbartha Road, Bunbartha - Re-Name Road Request.

Zara Stratton

From: Kelly mcpherson <flan_reed@hotmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, 31 August 2013 1:02 PM
Subject: Re: reply email for Janine Saxon in Planning Dept

To whom it may concern,
Re: Tallygaroona west bunbartha road bunbartha victoria 3634

I am writing to request that our road name be changed to enable our property to be made easier to find. On no less
than four occasions in the last 2 years alone ambulances have been lost looking for houses on our road.

Incident one.
The ambulance was not able to find our address, my son was just 9 days old. He has stopped breathing, it took the
ambulance almost 25 minutes to arrive as they could not find our house.

Incident two.

My husband recently broke his leg and was left lying in a paddock while the ambulance attempted to find the
address at which he was injured. One this occasion we were fortunate that one of the paramedics had local
knowledge that our road did a strange dog leg and this is how they eventually worked out where to go.

Incident three.

Our previous neighbours Edna and Lindsay beer. Lindsay unfortunately had a stroke, and the ambulance took some
time to locate their property. Lindsay sadly passed away as a result of this stroke.

Incident four,

Marg and tom Horton live on pinchbeck road, which runs off tallygaroopna west bunbartha road. Tom has a severe
bee allergy, on one occasion the ambulance was not able to locate their property as they could not work out how to

locate their property due to the way our road is difficult to navigate.

In addition to the above 9/10 times when someone tries to locate our property they get lost and end up a block
away from where they are supposed to be.

We are asking that common sense prevails and that matter is addressed before and ambulance gets lost in a serious
situation, and it ends in disaster.

Any questions please contact me on 0409 561 412 or 0358269653
Kind regards

Kelly McPherson

Sent from my iPad

On 13/08/2013, at 11:27 AM, Claire Sprunt <Claire.Sprunt@shepparton.vic.gov.au> wrote:

Hi Kelly

| hope this email has made it this time &

Thank you so very much for sending a supporting note for you request.
| shall keep you up to date on the outcomes as they arise.

Have a lovely day

Claire ®
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Attachment 2 Tallygaroopna West Bunbartha Road, Bunbartha - Re-Name Road Request.

This email may contain 'personal information' and is intended for the addressee only. If you receive
this email in error, please delete it from your system and advise the sender by return email. The
Council's privacy policy may be accessed on the website www . greatershepparton.com.au

Flease consider the environment before printing this email.
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